Section 3: Title VI Notice to the Public

Title VI and ADA Notice to the Public

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI

Sweetwater County Transit Authority

e The Sweetwater County Transit Authority operates its programs and services without
regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights
Act. Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful
discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the Sweetwater
County Transit Authority.

e For more information on the Sweetwater County Transit Authority’s civil rights
program or Title VI obligations, the procedures for, or to file a complaint, please
contact:

Dwane Pacheco, Director of Sweetwater County Transit Authority
307-382-7827,
TTY is 711 or 800-877-9965 (English) or 800-829-2783 (Spanish)
Email: admin@ridestartransit.com
Or visit our administrative office at
1471 Dewar Drive, Suite 247 Rock Springs, WY 82901
For more information, visit www.ridestartransit.com

e Fortransportation-related Title VI matters, a complaint may also be filed directly with
WYDOT’s Office of Civil Rights to: Title VI Coordinator, 5300 Bishop Blvd., Cheyenne,
WY 8200; via phone: 307-777-4457; or email: DOT-civilrights@wyo.gov

orto

e Federal Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights, Director
East Building, 5t Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington, DC, 20590.

e Ifinformation is needed in another language, contact (307) 382-7827
e Sise necesita informacién en otro idioma, comuniquese con (307) 382-7827

The Sweetwater County Transit Authority’s Notice to the Public is posted in the following locations:
1. Office at 1471 Dewar Drive, Suite 247
2. Buses and vans owned by Sweetwater County Transit Authority
3. Website at www. ridestartransit.com
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